Langley Fitzurse Worship Council – 27th June 2023
Pupils: 	Alex, Emilia, River, Adonis, Summer, Elin, Zane, Willow

Mrs Bloomer (Church Link), 

Apologies:	Mrs Winterburn (Executive Head)

Minutes from 24th April2023

[bookmark: _Hlk124771691]Actions


1) Outdoor reflection area – thank you for watering the plants and keeping the space tidy. The sweet peas are amazing!
2) Bin twinning – thank you to Elin who came to share at the service at the end of April, and to pupils for their artwork showing what the charity is about. Very inspiring.

3) Church stamp design – The design chosen to represent St Peter’s on the Pilgrim trail was drawn by Evie.



Church Trail
Mrs Bloomer shared the draft with pupils and received feedback. The next step over the summer is to have good quality photos taken and then to get the trail printed and launch in September.

ACTION:	Mrs Bloomer to finalise the trail and organise printing.

SIAMS Inspection
This took place last Friday. We are awaiting the final report – however, feedback from the Inspector included how much he enjoyed talking to pupils. So, thank you for your openness and enthusiasm.

Collective Worship – Thursday 6th July, 2.45pm
Pupils will lead their last CW next week, so we spent time thinking about what we have enjoyed, achieved, and how to encourage others to volunteer next year. As the value this term is Service, suggestions were made to link this. Music – The Servant King. Prayers were offered by Alex and River.  We will also use the Worship Council prayer.  Mrs Bloomer will pull together ideas and send the script over early next week so pupils can have a look through.

ACTION:	Zane to make a holding cross, Mrs Bloomer to provide a backup.
		Mrs Bloomer to send a copy of the CW plan to pupils.

Next year will be the 10th anniversary of having a Worship Council in Langley Fitzurse School – we will look at how to mark this in the new academic year. Items already identified for us to work on: understanding spirituality and linking our music to the values.

Mrs Bloomer presented thank you cards to each pupil, and we shared party food!
